Crazy Bowl for the Cure, March 14th, 2007 @ Main Street Lanes

Contact Cathy Wright (573-225-3032) or Christi Slinkard (573-573-8323) for details.


On Wednesday, March 14th, 2007, 110 bowlers converged at Main Street Lanes for the Crazy Bowl for the Cure hosted by Ladies Night Out bowling league.  All proceeds from the event will go to the Susan G. Komen Breast Cancer Foundation.

The Crazy Bowl format consisted of two games with various crazy ways of bowling.  Two person teams bowl two frames each of the style listed in the instructions.  

The bowlers’ alternated lanes (like on a regular league night).

The Gamma Sigma Sigma sorority from Southeast Missouri University helped with the event responsibilities.  They ‘manned’ the tables for sign-in, 50/50 ticket sales, door prizes, attendance prize (donation of a bowling ball by Main Street Lanes), costume / t-shirt contest voting and created the crazy trophies.  Also, the Lambda Chi Alpha fraternity demonstrated a way each style was to be performed, before everyone bowled. 

Some of the different styles or stunts that bowlers were asked to perform were:                    
Hold partner’s hand while bowling at the same time, Bowl between your legs.


Lie on the floor, Bowl with opposite hand. Use your partner’s ball, Bowl between  
partner’s legs, Sit on floor and push ball with legs, Bowl between your legs 
backwards.

Awards and trophies were presented for:

Best costume or t-shirt design, Most gutter-balls, Most strikes, Most spares,
Mystery score (82), 1st place, high team series, 2nd place, high team series.
 Main Street Lanes in Jackson, where the event was held, has 18 lanes. The house was full with the 110 bowlers (five to six bowlers per lane) and plenty of spectators to witness and support the event.

The Ladies Night Out league had a goal ($5,000) at the beginning of our season to more than double what we did last year ($2,128).  Including this event, with our various fund- raising activities, we have collect $5,775.  We have exceeded our goal and still have one or two more intra-league things planned.

Thanks to everyone who participated and helped in achieving our goal, to help strike down breast cancer.  And a special thanks to Christi Slinkard, committee chairperson, for all she has done.
